
From: Hector Ramos
To: Alan Bullock
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] - City of Venice / AFSCME CBA for FY20-22 / emergency pay policy / ULP
Date: Friday, October 4, 2019 2:52:58 PM

Alan:

Please be advised that AFSCME Council 79, Local 1718 will not file an unfair labor practice
against the City of Venice since we have resolved the issue (City's amended emergency pay
policy) via our recent negotiations. 

Thank-you, 

Hector R. Ramos, Field Coordinator
AFSCME Florida Region 2
2280 US 92 East
Plant City, FL 33563
Tel. (813) 319-0705

From: Alan Bullock <ABullock@Venicegov.com>
Sent: Friday, October 4, 2019 8:37 AM
To: Hector Ramos <hramos@afscmefl.org>
Cc: dgtucci1964@gmail.com <dgtucci1964@gmail.com>; MLevitt@anblaw.com
<MLevitt@anblaw.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] - City of Venice / AFSCME CBA for FY20-22 / emergency pay policy / ULP
 
[EXTERNAL EMAIL] - This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please
report suspicious activity, links or emails. 

Hector,
 
Thank you for sending the email indicating you instructed your attorney not to file an unfair labor
practice. However, we feel we need a clearer understanding that the union will not file such an
unfair labor practice. Therefore, please acknowledge by return e-mail that the union has agreed not
to file an unfair labor practice challenging in any way the city’s amendment of the emergency pay
policy in April of 2019.
 
Thanks & Regards,
 
Alan Bullock
Director of Human Resources
941-882-7377 (direct line)
SHRM Certified , HRCI Certified
 
Serving the City of Venice with PRIDE:
Productive – Responsible – Innovative – Dedicated – Ethical
 

mailto:hramos@afscmefl.org
mailto:ABullock@Venicegov.com
http://bcert.me/swfurgjp
https://www.youracclaim.com/badges/d8420236-4651-4b7a-b10e-e32cc48548b0/public_url


From: Hector Ramos <hramos@afscmefl.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 2, 2019 5:14 PM
To: Alan Bullock <ABullock@Venicegov.com>
Cc: dgtucci1964@gmail.com
Subject: Fw: City of Venice
 
Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments,
Links and Requests for Login Information

 
FYI
 
Hector R. Ramos, Field Coordinator
AFSCME Florida Region 2
2280 US 92 East
Plant City, FL 33563
Tel. (813) 319-0705

________________________________________
From: Stacy Wein <SWein@afscmefl.org>
Sent: Wednesday, October 2, 2019 4:58 PM
To: Hector Ramos
Subject: City of Venice

Hi Hector:
This email shall confirm that you have asked me to "not file”  the ULP already prepared against the
City of Venice.

Stacy Wein
In-House Counsel
AFSCME Florida
3059262218

Need to Report an Issue? SeeClickFix Venice Connect is available as an app for Android and
iPhone. Select SeeClickFix from your app store on your device and choose Venice, Florida.
There is also a link to the program on the city’s website, www.venicegov.com, or go directly
to SeeClickFix at https://venice.seeclickfix.com/venice 

PLEASE NOTE: This agency is a public entity and is subject to Chapter 119, Florida Statutes,
concerning public records. Email communications are covered under such laws; therefore,
email sent or received on this entity's computer system, including your email address, may be
disclosed to the public and media upon request. If you do not want your email address released
to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this
office by phone or in writing.
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